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Working safely under 
Alert Level 3
COVID-19 restrictions still have a grip on the country, but under 

Alert Level 3 we have been able to resume some construction 

works. We have been following strict COVID-19 health and safety 

protocols including restricted access to the construction site, 

physical distancing requirements, and the use of additional protective clothing. 

Many of our team have continued to work from home under Alert Level 3. 

We have also been revisiting our plans for work that was disrupted by the 

Alert Level 4 lockdown and the ongoing disruption caused by the Alert Level 

3 restrictions. Some of you may remember we had planned major road layout 

changes for October at the southern end of the project, which involved moving 

traffic onto part of the new motorway. We will keep you informed of new dates for 

this traffic switch.  Road layout changes which were planned at the northern end of 

the project, where we are building the new Pukerito roundabout will also need to 

be rescheduled.

Many of you will no doubt have questions about what impact the latest lockdowns 

will have on the opening of the new motorway. The project team is working 

through this with Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency as the situation continues to 

develop, and will ensure we keep our community informed of developments. 

We’d also like to remind everyone that we are a working construction site and it’s 

hugely important for people’s safety that they do not come onto our site. We have 

received a few reports of people accessing site recently, which puts both those who 

are trespassing and our team at risk. We will be keeping a close eye on the site to 

ensure everyone’s safety. If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch 

via our stakeholder and communications team at info@nx2group.com or phone 

0508 7295 4636.

Ngā mihi, 

Robert Jones 

Project Director
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